
The Federation University Aboriginal Education Centre would like to invite 
year 9, 10 and 11 Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander students to participate 
in our Werna Ngalu Wannik (We walk together camp). 

This experience will provide students with an opportunity to participate in 
university life, try TAFE and connect with mob/community Victoria wide.

The camp will run Monday 23rd September until Thursday 26th 
September 2024.

Students will stay on Federation University, Gippsland Campus Student 
Residential Services.

The camp (including accommodation, transport and meals) will be at no 
cost to the school or students.

Year 9, 10 & 11 Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander students
• Learn about University life

• Try di�erent areas of the University

• Learn what TAFE has to o�er

• Connect with other Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander students in our area

23rd - 26th September 2024

(We walk together Camp)

Werna Ngalu Wannik

CRICOS Provider No. 00103D | RTO Code 4909 | TEQSA No. PRV12151 (Australian University)

For more information, please contact the Aboriginal Education Centre:

Email: aec@federation.edu.au

Phone: 5327 9005


